From: Alice Wilmshurst

Sent: Friday, 18 September 2020 10:06 AM
To: Portfolio Committee 6; Hayley Stone
Subject: RE: Inquiry into the operation of the Point to Point Transport (Taxis and

Hire Vehicles) Act 2016 - Post-hearing responses - 19 August 2020

Good morning Shaza

Apologies for the delay in getting back to you.

In regards to the question on notice, were we are of any other states offering subsidies to rideshare
vehicles, our response is — we are not aware of any other states or territories offering WAT subsidies to
rideshare vehicles at present.

Do not hesitate to contact me if you require further information.

Regards

Alice Dixon-Wilmshurst

Policy Officer
Physical Disability Council of NSW

St Helen's Community Centre | 3/184 Glebe Point Road | Glebe NSW 2037
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